
 
 
 
February 21, 2017  
 
 
Rep. Louise Stutes, Co-chair, House Transportation Committee 
Members House Transportation Committee  
State Capitol Room 406 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
RE: H 132 (Wool): Transportation Network Companies 
 
Dear Co-Chair Stutes and Members of the House Transportation Committee, 
 
We are writing to support House Bill 132 (Wool), which would create a statewide 
regulatory framework for the operations of Transportation Network Companies 
(TNCs) in the State.  Passage of House Bill 132 would create the opportunity for Lyft 
to operate in the State of Alaska.   
 
Lyft is a San Francisco-based TNC that was founded in 2012.  Our smartphone 
application facilitates convenient peer-to-peer ridesharing in more than 200 cities 
across the United States. Through our app, Lyft currently connects millions of safe, 
reliable and convenient rides every single week and has generated more than a 
billion dollars of increased economic activity since our launch.  Lyft is eager to share 
the benefits of ridesharing in Alaska with its residents and visitors. 
 
As of this year, thirty eight states across the country have passed comprehensive 
statewide legislation that regulates Lyft in a safe and robust manner. We hope that 
Alaska will join that effort and allow consumers to have the ability to choose Lyft.   
Thank you for your consideration of this measure and request your support for 
House Bill 132.   
 
       Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
       Annabel R. Chang 
       Director of Public Policy  
	



   
 

February 27, 2017 
 

 
Representative Adam Wool, Vice Chair 
House Labor and Commerce Committee 
State Capitol, Room 412 
Juneau AK, 99801 
 
Re: House Bill 132 Transportation Network Companies - SUPPORT 
 
Dear Representative Wool: 
 
The American Insurance Association (AIA), National Association of Mutual 

Insurance Companies (NAMIC), and the Property Casualty Insurers 

Association of America (PCI) are writing in support of HB 132.  We believe 

that HB 132 (like SB 14) aligns Alaska with the National Conference of 

Insurance Legislators (NCOIL) model legislation on transportation network 

companies (TNC).   

The NCOIL model provides clarity on insurance issues and affords the 

most protection for consumers whenever a TNC operates in Alaska.  In 

particular, we appreciate your efforts in ensuring that coverage for 

underinsured and uninsured is included, clarifying insurance disclosure, 

and removing language that could have led to confusing coverage 

interpretation.  

If you need further assistance on the insurance aspects of HB 132 or have 
additional questions, feel free to contact anyone of us: Armand Feliciano, 
ACIC Vice President (PCI / 916-205-2519/ armand.feliciano@pciaa.net), 
Christian Rataj, Senior Director (NAMIC/ 303-907-0587/ crataj@namic.org), 
or Katherine Pettibone, Vice President (AIA/ 916-442-7617/ 
kpettibone@aiadc.org).     

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://flpipguide.com/2012/05/07/american-insurance-association-aia-applauds-scotts-signing-new-pip-law/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=wy7qVITLJoXYoASOjoHoDg&ved=0CBgQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNFuaSAk9dpSMamuZquB3rpMu_3kzQ
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.deepcc.com/resources/resources-detail.php?resources=&NAMIC+-+National+Association+of+Mutual+Insurance+Companies&id=3&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=5S7qVM6CI5GyogSaxoGYDw&ved=0CBgQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNHbSrWytbclwASE51kkUOzBMZF9uQ
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.wci360.com/news/article/wci-briefs100&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=_i_qVKWwIpbqoATOhoLgDg&ved=0CCoQ9QEwCg&usg=AFQjCNEN9TEVBDHP350EePx84UjKcgvUrg
mailto:armand.feliciano@pciaa.net
mailto:crataj@namic.org
mailto:kpettibone@aiadc.org




To whom it may concern 

 

My name is Ezra Stephens and I have been a 30 year resident of Juneau. I have been trying to 

figure out the right words to say about this ride sharing issue for over a week now.  

 

After reading the article in today's Juneau Empire I am deeply frustrated with the assemblies 

stance on this issue and after multiple drafts and rewrites I have decided not to go with a non-

emotional stance on how the city assembly chooses look at this issue. I will just say this, I am for 

the ride sharing coming to this Juneau.  

 

It will quickly become a vital part of our towns transportation needs and tax base. I think it 

would foolish and shortsighted not to allow ride sharing in to Juneau. This town is trying to find 

new ways to pay for it's self and this a perfect opportunity to put much needed money into the 

coffers and put dozens of people to work on a full and part time basis.  

 

I know the cab companies are extremely resistant to this idea and will argue that it will put a dent 

into their business and possibly go as far as to say it will cost people jobs. As educated and free 

thinking people, I hope you see passed these in inaccurate notion of costing jobs and see this as 

an opportunity for our town to progress and move towards the future.   

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Ezra Stephens 

 



Dear Representative Wool, 

My name is Cheri Zepp, and I'm a life long Alaska resident who has for many years relied on 

taxi/cabs to get to and from work, or to get a ride after having a few drinks and knew a taxi was 

my best option.    I was in Vegas, and Seattle when I discovered Uber, and it was amazing!   The 

cars were clean, the driver was polite and they were on time!   It was also very inexpensive 

compared to a taxi.    I was also able to see my driver on my smartphone, so I knew he/she were 

very close by.   We could also communicate via text or call.   It streamlined the process and you 

knew you had your ride.    Unlike my experiences with the cabs here in Juneau where I waited 

for TWO hours after the dispatch told us a cab was coming, and we called back multiple times 

after the clock struck 1:00 am.   We had no idea where our taxi was and it was frustrating 

because the friends who had us over were tired and ready for bed.   This has happened multiple 

times. 

Good luck getting a taxi/cab at the airport as they get taken up fast!  If your bags are late getting 

off loaded you get not taxi/cab - they take off and don't come back because they are taking their 

fares and then heading off to other fares.   We've had this issue as well.    Now we just park at the 

airport, and that's expensive if you're gone too long.   

I think of the opportunity for folks who might enjoy making extra money on the weekends using 

their own car to provide rides for others who may not be able to drive.    This would be a good 

thing for the town of Juneau.   

The taxi/cab company graciously provides free rides to Juneau residents on January 1 after 

drinking, so to help cut down on DWIs but they can't keep up and I did notice a few DWIs in the 

paper anyway.   I myself would pay to get a ride home, rather then wait for a free taxi/cab ride 

that will take hours to get.     

Many years ago, the cab/taxi companies were split up so I do recall the service being better, 

but it is my understanding they are owned by one company now.    The tardiness and unclean 

taxi/cabs may be because of this monopoly, so I think a little competition would be great for 

Juneau and folks like myself who need to get home before 1:00 am. 

I support HB 132, and I respectfully request you pass this bill out of your committee. 

Cheri Zepp 

Juneau, Alaska 



I strongly support ride sharing companies in Alaska. Let the market dictate supply & demand. 

-Paul Davis
www.gallantadventures.com
1 (907)738-2855

http://www.gallantadventures.com/


I strongly support allowing ride share companies to operate in Alaska. It is important that we continue to 
grow as a state and this is an excellent way to do so.  
 
Thank you, 
Emily Davis 
 
PO Box 6186 
Sitka, AK 99835 
(907)738-1743 

 

 

  



March 1, 2017 

 

 

House Transportation Committee 

RE: House Bill 132 – Transportation Network Companies 

 

Hello,  

 

My name is Nicholas DeHart and I am a resident of Down Town Juneau. I am writing you today 

regarding HB 132.  After reading HB 132 in its entirety I am favor of transportation network companies 

being allowed to do business in Alaska as the bill is written.   

 

Although I cannot speak for the rest of the state, Juneau has a taxi problem.  More than once I have had to 

wait over an hour to get a taxi from Down Town Juneau or Douglas. Twice in the last few months I have 

prearranged a pickup for a ride to the airport early in the morning only to be told 20 minutes past the 

prearranged pick up time that they would be on their way soon. I have heard comments and concerns 

about the taxi summer tourism season being negatively affected by ride sharing companies, although 

understandable, taxi companies (like all business) are on their own to make their business better and 

desirable to consumers.  There are more taxis available in the summer than in the winter and the summer 

drivers prefer catering to tourists vs. locals.  Additionally, the majority of the vehicles commissioned to 

be used are old and unsafe.  It is hard to be sympathetic for the failing taxi system when they have not 

invested the funds or time to provide a good service. I believe competition is good for all business.  It has 

become apparent to me that the taxi companies in Juneau are mishandling their monopoly of the current 

system.     

 

A major plus for the ride sharing companies is that they are being tracked, customers can pay online and 

know who their driver is before being picked up; this equals safer rides and transactions.  A free market 

can elevate some businesses and sink others. There is no reason the taxi services could not upgrade their 

businesses in the same way.  By not letting transportation network companies do business in Juneau, and 

all of Alaska, a disservice is being done not only to the residents but to the taxi companies themselves.  

Holding the taxi companies hands and saying no to new things is no way to do business or regulate an 

industry.      

 

The legislature has the very hard and often not rewarding job of managing budgets, laws, and regulations.  

In this current low revenue environment, it is imperative that Alaska as a whole be open to new 

businesses and industries.  I believe that the community of Juneau could support both the taxi services 

and transportation network companies.  Please let consumers decide what works best for them and move 

HB 132 out of committee.    

 

Thank you for your time and your service to Alaska.  

 

Nicholas DeHart 

Juneau Resident        

  



Hello Rep. Wool, 

 

Thank you so much for reaching out for input about ride-sharing. I am completely in support of 

it. Not only is it super convenient (can you imagine not having to run out to start your car at -

35?!), but it also seems like ride-sharing could only have a positive impact on the environment. 

 

Thanks for asking! 

 

Rachel Reilly 

99709 

  



I fully support HB 132, and am so happy to hear that you are a driving force behind this 

legislation. I will do my best to testify on behalf of this bill. And if there is anything else I can do 

to drum up support please let me know. It's long past time for action on this.  

 

Thanks and take care,  

Evan Eads 

 



ANCHORAGE     KENAI      SOLDOTNA      JUNEAU      HAINES      SITKA 

 

ASPENHOTELSAK.COM     

P.O. Box 90244    Anchorage, AK  99509    P :  907.258.0006 

 

 

 

February 23, 2017 

 

Representative Sam Kito 

State of Alaska 

State Capitol Room 403 

Juneau, AK  99801 

 

Dear Representative Kito: 

Our company has numerous properties throughout the state and we are writing this letter to ask you to 

support Senate Bill 14, the Let’s Ride Alaska Act, which will provide alternative transportation options in Alaska 

for residents and travelers.  

We are very supportive of Senate Bill 14 as it will provide a quick, cashless transportation option for our guests 

and a more affordable option which will help our hotel property to be more competitive.  Our hotels do not 

have shuttle service which negatively affects our reservations when people choose to stay at hotels where 

transportation is included.  At times, the wait for a taxi is extremely long and quite expensive which again 

affects the decisions travelers make when booking a hotel with or without transportation. 

Transportation Network Companies such as Uber are widely used in major hotel chains such as Starwood, 

Hilton and Intercontinental Hotel Group with benefits from each chain’s loyalty program.  Uber is also bringing 

technology to cities with their parterships with Zomato (restaurant guide) and Citymapper (trip planning app) 

which helps travelers get the information they need while on the road.  Alaska’s small businesses would be 

frequented with these kinds of partnerships which brings increased exposure turning into more revenue for our 

local business owners. 

Our hotel chain is supporting Senate Bill 14 and we hope that the legislature will also support it to bring a 

more affordable transportation option for Alaska’s travers while providing for jobs and additional income for 

residents. 

Sincerely, 

 

Carol Fraser  

Regional Director of Sales and Marketing        

OF ALASKA 
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Tally Teal

From: Crystal Koeneman
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:39 PM
To: Tally Teal
Subject: FW: Please vote for Lyft

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: Kerry Crocker [mailto:kerrykcrocker@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:08 PM 
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Please vote for Lyft 

 
Dear Representative Sam Kito, 
 
Please vote yes for ride sharing in Alaska!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kerry Crocker 
535 Kennedy St 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 

 







1

Tally Teal

From: Crystal Koeneman
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 12:29 PM
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: Transportation options 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Susanf7 [mailto:susanf7@gci.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:12 PM 
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Transportation options  
 
Please vote to allow the people of Alaska to have a choice in transportation ‐ I have lived in Alaska for 34 years and think 
it's time ‐ in Eagle River we don't have taxi's and the bus routes are being cut. I understand we have 2 new Ferries 
coming online. If the state can spend $$ on them then please allow options for those of us who want to spend our own 
$$ on Uber or Lift. Thank you. 
Susan Fischetti 
Eagle River AK 
 
Sent from my iPhone 



1

Tally Teal

From: Crystal Koeneman
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:14 AM
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: HB 132, The Uber Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Nordicmatt [mailto:nordicmatt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 7:04 AM 
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 132, The Uber Bill 
 
Hey Sam, 
Hope all is well. 
 
Just want to make a comment on the Uber bill. 
 
I use Uber on a regular basis when I am travelling in the states.  It works well.  With the appropriate oversight, I think it 
can work well in Alaska also. 
 
Thanks, 
Later, 
Matt Pauli 



From: Mark Riederer
To: Tally Teal
Subject: Cabs and Uber
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:41:21 PM

Hello,
I am writing to express my support for Uber in Alaska.
I am not a frequent cab user, but the last three cab experiences this last year in Juneau have been awful service. 
Service at the airport is horrible.  Feb 11, I almost missed my flight because my cab went in the ditch on his way to
take me to the airport.  I had to make last minute alternative plans.  Returning to Juneau March 3, I arrived to find
one cab leaving and 4 separate parties waiting for a cab.  I called 586-1111 and called for a cab.  When one showed
up and called my name, I told them all these people were here before me.  Long story short it took me an hour to get
a ride.  A person going to Douglas had to ride out to 16 mile in my cab, because it "was a Friday night" and they
were too busy to send another cab to the airport. Juneau deserves better service than we have.
Thank you,
Mark Riederer

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:riederer2000@yahoo.com
mailto:Tally.Teal@akleg.gov


From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: H132 Support
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:43:28 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Michaela [mailto:herlifecoach@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:43 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject: H132 Support

Representative Kito,

My name is Michaela Teater. I live in Anchorage, Alaska. I am writing you in support of bill H132.

I feel strongly about increasing job opportunity in Alaska. I am a professional life coach and part of what I do with
my clients is help them find better, more fulfilling work in here. We are in desperate need to create jobs in Alaska
and I know that ridesharing has done that in over 300 cities around the country. Companies, such as Lyft, have
created incredible opportunities for supplemental, flexible income and Alaskans deserve that option.

Also, living in Alaska, I enjoy going downtown with friends and visiting all of our exciting and unique restaurants
and bars. On a regular basis I see and experience the struggle to get a safe, affordable, and reliable ride home from
downtown. Ride sharing options will provide a much needed service to our community and allow people the
freedom to get a safe ride whenever they need one.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and consider my thoughts and feelings. I urge you to support bill H132
and allow more transportation options to come to our great state.

Regards,

Michaela Teater
Anchorage, Alaska
907-299-6980

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov
mailto:herlifecoach@gmail.com


From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: Ride Sharing in Fairbanks
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:04:40 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jerry Lee Sadler [mailto:jerrylsadler@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2017 12:01 AM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject: Ride Sharing in Fairbanks

Hello Sam,

Just wanted to send my support for ride sharing legislation in Alaska, I would also like to share a quick experience.
Many of my other experiences have duplicated this but since this one occurred tonight it is most relevant.

I have just returned from a work trip in Las Vegas where we lived by the Uber/Lyft apps during our visit. The ease,
response, and functionality are amazing. I was on one occasion able to guide a driver by text to a location away from
the convention center and hectic cab lines, take a ride to a camera store way off the strip, shop for a new camera for
30 minutes, drop a pin and get a freshly washed and vacuumed Uber from right around the corner in under 1 minute.
Clean cars, new cars, and motivated individuals was all I encountered during my stay in Las Vegas.

Fairbanks, Alaska on a Friday night at the International Airport there is not many cabs at the airport due to high
demand by the bars. As my sister waited for the bags I luckily got to the back of the cab line in time to grab the very
last cab. With a broken passenger door handle I asked him to pull forward to the very first arrivals door. Kept telling
me to get in with a broken a door. Finally got in and rode the 25 feet he demanded me to ride because he could not
get please go to that first door that says arrival.

On my way back to get bags I found a older couple that are my parents good friends and life long Alaskans. They
stood looking for a cab and because I know how it goes they would be they for who knows how long I told them we
can share a ride. Once we loaded most of all the luggage ourselves and got the doors open we crammed into the old
early 2000s suburban since there was no help getting the rear seats down. Dents, smoky smell, duck tape on the
seats, flashing service advisories on the dash, duck tape holding the lights and headliner up and together, broken
stereo, arguing dispatchers giving out all sorts of private numbers from other responders, and after 40 years of living
in Fairbanks not a clue how to get around.

Once we dropped off our friends at their home we were off to Chera Ridge where he then asked how steep the
driveway was. After I said it was not steep he replied good because I don't have 4WD. You are a cab driver in a
SUV in Fairbanks and you don't have 4WD!? Haha these people are jokes. I asked him well dang don't you think
you would get that fixed. "O ya the other guy left it in 4WD for a full day and broke it!" Haha ya I think that's the
point I kept to myself.

Funny part was right after that I heard a advertisement on the radio talking about Uber. I asked him if he's ever heard
of it trying not to act like I had heard of it. He abruptly said why! And I mentioned the radio ad. He laughed and said
hahaha we ran them right out of town. And o how I can't wait to run him out of town I thought to myself.

After some terrible native jokes related to alcohol abuse, we rolled up to my home from this wonderful tour and
unloaded all my luggage and I realized I had no small change and asked if he could break a $100.

O ya nope definitely can't do that one he says fumbling in his wallet.

Ok could I please pay by card? O ya nope that's been broken.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov
mailto:jerrylsadler@gmail.com


Haha you guys are fricken jokes! Ok let me go in and find change.

After going through two cars and two wallets I made up enough coins and ones to send our death machine back
down the road.

Please please keep on moving this forward. These companies are gonna take another 20 years to ever innovate. They
need to be wiped out and the people of Alaska, the people that AK heavily rely on need speedy and warm service.

Thank You for your work,
Jerry Lee Sadler



From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: HB132
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:04:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tommie Baker [mailto:texastroll@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 11:51 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>; Rep. Adam Wool <Rep.Adam.Wool@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB132

I am unable to call in today, and I know I'm not one of your constituents, but as members of the Labor & Commerce
committee, please allow me to voice my support, and ask your support, for HB132, TRANSPORTATION
NETWORK COMPANIES.
Having done extensive travel over the past few months, my wife and I had the opportunity to use Uber multiple
times. Compared to using cabs, which we usually do, the use of Uber's was refreshing.
It was comforting to know who the driver would be, the vehicle make/model, almost immediately after booking the
pick up.
Please help put a stop to Alaska being the last state to allow this service. Please voice your and my support for the
bill.
 I have asked Rep. LeDoux to voice her support as well.

Sent from my iPhone
TOMMIE BAKER

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov
mailto:texastroll@hotmail.com


From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: HB132
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:41:39 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

 
 
From: Sally Johnson [mailto:nelchinasal@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 11:01 AM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject:
 
I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: Lyft bill
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:37:30 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

 
 
From: Hunter Lee [mailto:Leeh9410@live.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:20 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject: RE: Lyft bill
 
Dear Representative Sam Kito,

Cab companies here don't take care of the vehicles they use. Bad upholstery, bad manners, bad
reliability. Would be great to get another service to use such as Lyft or Uber. It is NEEDED
here. Can't put enough emphasis on need too.

Sincerely,
Hunter Lee
Lemon Creek Rd
Juneau, AK 99801

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: HB132
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:55:36 AM
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From: Bonnie Oaksmith III [mailto:saoaksmith@reagan.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:59 AM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject:
 
I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:03:27 AM
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From: Warren sharp [mailto:twosharp@mtaonline.net] 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject:
 
I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Sam Kito
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW:
Date: Friday, March 24, 2017 3:28:22 PM
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From: Francesca Allegrezza [mailto:Frescachez@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 10:03 AM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject:
 
I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=Rep. Sam Kito35e
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov
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24 March 2017     
 
Senator Mia Costello    Representative Adam Wool 
Alaska State Senate        Alaska State Legislature   
Alaska State Capitol        Alaska State Capitol  
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182      Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 
 

 
On behalf of the Alaska Travel Industry Association (ATIA), the state’s leading 
nonprofit membership association for the travel industry, we are writing this letter 
in support of Senate Bill 14, the Let’s Ride Alaska Act and House Bill 132, which will 
provide alternative transportation options in Alaska for residents and visitors. 
  
Alaska tourism generates economic benefits to communities throughout the state, 
providing over 40,000 jobs and $180 million in revenue to state and local 
governments. These benefits come from the 2 million people choosing Alaska as 
their traveler destination among places throughout the country and the world. 
Providing access and growth in transportation options helps keep Alaska as a 
competitive destination among travelers.  
  
As ATIA works with our community partners to remain competitive among other 
destinations, it is critical to have a complete package of options for visitors that they 
have come to expect when they are traveling away from home. This includes being 
able to access alternative transportation options to explore a communities’ 
attractions, restaurants, gift shops and more. 
  
Transportation network companies also bring technology to cities through the use 
of smart phone apps and partnerships with online restaurant guides and trip 
planning information, all which help travelers learn what they need while on the 
road. Alaska’s businesses would benefit from these partnerships and increased 
exposure, turning into business growth and revenue. 
  
ATIA is in support of Senate Bill 14 and House Bill 132 and encourages the 
legislature to pass these bills and help bring alternative transportation options for 
Alaska’s travelers and residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Leonard     Dennis McDonnell 
ATIA President & CEO    ATIA Board Chair 
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From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW: Lyft bill
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:06:26 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

 
 
From: Justin Facey [mailto:jfaceyco@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 12:51 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject: RE: Lyft bill
 
Dear Representative Sam Kito,

Not having ridesharing available is clearly a detriment to the community, this isn't being
disputed by anyone. Competition breeds favorable results - the competitors are forced to get
better, or get replaced. This evolution is good for the consumer. I have yet to hear a single
logical reason not to support this bill. That being the case, this bill should have your support.

Sincerely,
Justin Facey
401 Cordova St
Juneau, AK 99801

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Joseph Lurtsema
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:43:55 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:jlurtsema@yahoo.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Crystal Koeneman
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: FW:
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 1:06:46 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

 
 
From: Eva Stanley [mailto:evastanley1551@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:16 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito <Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov>
Subject:
 
I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:/o=Legislative Affairs Agency/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=bf28325400494e2da03f01460a1fee
mailto:lhsclac@akleg.gov






From: Ariana
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:41:32 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Ayambaw@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Kaye carlson
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:53:59 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Kcarlson@ktuu.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Chiiwen
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:40:37 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Kimi_mp4_2005@hotmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Marie Duriez
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:52:50 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Mariebduriez@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Erica thomas
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:27:13 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Erica.sig.thomas@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Shawn Eby
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:25:34 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:shawneby@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Macy ghalami
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:34:08 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Macymmann@yahoo.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Caitlin Goettler
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:56:08 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Cvgoettler@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Morgan Thomas
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:52:50 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:mthomas@asrc.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Jenna Morales
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:24:43 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:jenna_morales@hotmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Chasity Noel
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:47:34 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Ccmfloors@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Chelsea owens
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:45:41 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Chelseaowens89@yahoo.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Raul rovira
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:28:57 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Raul.a.rovira@dantechservices.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Satya
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:34:52 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Satyapartyka@hotmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Mia sim
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:39:47 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Jiahuisim@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Christopher Snipes
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:28:41 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Chris_snipes@live.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Laken Solseng
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:36:37 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Lakenmsolseng@hotmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Kristi Trimmer
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:34:51 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Kristi@kristitrimmer.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Brittany Watkins
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:45:04 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Mrwatkins2009@icloud.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Elisha waugh
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:59:39 AM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Elisha.b.waugh@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Katie Berry
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:15:45 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Cusack.katie@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Eli chambers
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:12:16 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Chambers.eli@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: David Hannon
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:07:14 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:dhannon@nyl.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Caleb Jordan
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:59:12 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Calebwjordan@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Jeremy Langford
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:07:53 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Jeremy@northernedgeteam.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Silvia Leon-Guerrero
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:48:40 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Silvia.leonguerrero@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Kathleen McArdle
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 2:25:16 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Music4kc@aol.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Britte Merculief
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:21:31 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Brimerjoy@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Erin
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:07:26 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Orchard.erin@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Liz Osorio
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 2:31:09 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:liz.osorio90@gmail.com
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: Angela Sonnier
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 2:21:01 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:Angela.sonnier@alaska.gov
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov


From: David william
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:39:24 PM

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the
times when it comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing
services.

Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible
jobs to Alaskans. They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to
provide safe, affordable transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have
seen drunk driving incidents decrease.

These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they
should be available in Alaska.

Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best
meet our needs.

mailto:David@akmarine.org
mailto:Rep.Sam.Kito.III@akleg.gov
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Tally Teal

From: Helen Curtis <Mmneleh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 3:45 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Paige <Pheaps@live.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:40 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Paige Gibson <Paige@liveloveak.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:39 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Jennifer Adams <Jennifer.adams@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Rebecca morgan <Rebeccakaymorgan@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:47 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Ashley Snodgrass <Ashley.snodgrass@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:47 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Karla Asplund <Kc.asplund@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:46 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Lynette Ampadu <Lynette_mcnair@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:46 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: George McKee <Dolgeo@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:47 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Jessica Hill <Jhillvolleyball@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:46 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Kimberly Butler <Kimberlyebutler@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:46 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Sharon Burns <sharon@abcstations.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:42 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito
Subject: Please support ridesharing

Dear Representative Sam Kito, 
 
Please support legislation to bring Lyft to Juneau. We are so under serviced by taxis ... I can't tell you how 
many times I've had to wait at the airport, on my own and often in the dark, frustrated because I can't get home. 
Alaska is such an amazing place to live, we're pioneers in so many ways, let's not get bogged down over this. It 
will be a win for our community - both for passengers and for those who want to make a few more dollars. 
Thank you  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Burns 
3164 Pioneer Ave 
Juneau, AK 99801 
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Tally Teal

From: Jourdan shapiro <Jourdan747@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:20 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

Categories: Committee

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Lessa <Lessa.noell@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 4:00 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

Categories: Committee

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to safe, clean and affordable, quick transportation options. I whole-heartedly believe we should have the 
ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—there is no reasonable 
reason why it's not in Alaska. 
 
As a single, professional woman who has used taxi transportation services in Alaska and more often than not 
have been subjected to smelly vehicles and rude drivers who expect tips with terrible service, I depend on 
services like Lyft and Uber to get to and from locations safely with great customer service.  
 
As a lifelong Alaskan, I know how important the tourism industry is in Alaska. Having a shared ride service 
will no doubt, be moreover inviting to single and young professional travelers wanting to explore the great state 
of Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Clare kreilkamp <Ckreilkamp@anchorage.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

Categories: Committee

I am writing to you today to urge your support of Senate Bill 14. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass SB 14 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
 
 



24

Tally Teal

From: Brent Chandler <hunter1blc@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 8:22 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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Tally Teal

From: Callahan Dillon <Dilloncallahan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 1:25 PM
To: Rep. Sam Kito

Categories: Constituent

I am writing to you today to urge your support of House Bill 132. Alaska is falling behind the times when it 
comes to transportation options. We should have the ability to use ride-sharing services. 
 
Ride-sharing companies like Uber and Lyft are a great way to provide good-paying, flexible jobs to Alaskans. 
They allow drivers to control their own schedule and use their own car to provide safe, affordable 
transportation. Many areas that allow these types of services have seen drunk driving incidents decrease. 
 
These services are available across the U.S. and even in third-world African countries—they should be 
available in Alaska. 
 
Please, pass HB 132 and give Alaskans the ability to decide which transportation service best meet our needs. 
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